
Pathways for Exceptional Children is currently closed due to 
the COVID19 quarantine orders issued by Governor Murphy for 
New Jersey. As soon as the order is lifted Pathways plans to 
begin our classes using the precautions outlined by New 
Jersey and Montville Township when they are issued.


We miss everyone and look forward to seeing you 
hopefully this summer!
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